LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 15, 2021

TO: Honorable Philip Cortez, Chair, House Committee on Urban Affairs

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2045 by Lopez (Relating to the creation of a task force to evaluate the housing needs of senior
citizens who are lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, queer, or questioning.), Committee Report 1st
House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would establish a ten member task force to evaluate the housing needs of senior citizens who are
LGBTQ and to develop potential housing solutions to address those needs and provide to those senior citizens
safe, affordable housing options.

According to the Office of the Governor and the Department of Housing Community Affairs, any costs
associated with the provisions of the bill could be absorbed within current resources.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 300 Trusteed Programs - Gov, 332 Dept Housing-Comm Affairs
LBB Staff: JMc, AF, LCO, HGR
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